
SPECIFIC ENGINEER UPDATES RECEIVED BY EMAIL 7/17/25 

 

Maintenance Building 

 We’re addressing the final few outstanding building department review comments 

which should allow us to get the building permit.  We intend to submit revised 

documents no later than Monday (07/21). 

 We continue coordinating with the contractor regarding submittals, utility 

coordination, and early site work. 

 Work should be able to start in earnest the final week of July or the first week of 

August. 

 

2025 Roadway Improvements 

 The agreement has been executed, the Notice of Award has been executed, and 

the Notice of Commencement has been executed. 

 We continue coordinating with the contractor regarding a start date based on 

their current workload.  We also have been coordinating regarding a 

preconstruction meeting. 

 Village staff has forwarded some resident comments and questions, which we’ll 

discuss with the contractor during the preconstruction meeting. 

 We’ve begun reviewing the contractor’s submittals and answering requests for 

information (RFI) so that everything will be available to start when we issue the 

Notice to Proceed (NTP). 

 

 


